
Twenty artists and surprises for Rocchetta Mattei
 

A  fairy  place  where  astonishment  and  charm  can  disappear  for  always.  We  speak

about Rocchetta Mattei that invokes a safety solution with the exhibition“Il Castello delle

Meraviglie”. It opens at 6.00 p.m. at Alvar Aalto church. It’s a new initiative of an artistical

group who likes Earl Cesare Mattei’s eclectic architecture. The leader is Luigi Ontani. He

lives in one of the dependance of the little castle and for years he has been doing all

he  could  to  save  the  building. Besides Ontani  who  participates  with  a  portrait  of  Earl

Mattei, there will be the paintings of:

Bruno Benuzzi, Gian Marco Montesano, Izumi, Andrea Renzini, Maurizio Osti, Tino 

Stefanoni, Marco Lodola, Salvo, Giorgio Zucchini, Fabrizio Passarella, Luigi 

Mastrangelo, Ernesta Scudellari, Alessandro Moreschini, Ascanio Renda, Mataro da 

Vergato, Angelo Generali, Massimo Liviadotti, Felice Levini.

The exhibition is edited by Loretta Cristofori and Valerio Dehò.

During summer the exhibition will continue in Grizzana and Vergato and in september it

will be in Bologna at Galleria Loretta Cristofori. A lot of painters will give their painting

and they will  be the first nucleus of the fair museum, one of the future destinations of

Rocchetta.  This  one is  a  private  property  and architectural  estate  protected by  State.

Some years ago the building had the roof restored but it still needs important interventions.

At the beginning the Superintendence of Architectural and environment goods decided to

do something but today nothing has changed and the degradation continues*.

 
By Paola Naldi
 
*This article is published in La Repubblica (Bologna), april 29, Italy, 2000.
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